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Friday 27th

January

Dates for your 
diary
• Parents’ evening week 27th

February – 3rd March

• Thursday 2nd March World 
book day 

• Book week beginning 6th March

• Book fair week beginning 6th

March

Good afternoon,

Year 4 have had a fabulous time at 

Burwell House. A huge thank you to all 

the staff who have voluntarily given up 

their time to attend the trip. We are very 

grateful for all the parental support to 

allow the children to go on the trip and 

fund it. 

Please look out for an email this evening 

explaining the first Strike day next week. 

We appreciate your patience as we 

continue to risk assess the situation.

Scroll down for World Book day 

information! 

Have a lovely weekend. 
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Children across the school had fun making decorations to 

celebrate Chinese New Year! Many thanks to our catering 

team for making it extra special!
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National World Book Day takes place on Thursday 2 

March.

We are inviting the children to come to school dressed up 

as a favourite book character if they would like.

If possible, please send your child’s chosen book in with 

them on the day so they can share it with their class. 

We encourage you to use things you already have at 

home - we have included some cheap and easy costume 

ideas for you. 

Do you have any unwanted Book Day costumes that 

you no longer need?

We are looking for donations of any costumes that your 

child might have outgrown or no longer needs so that we 

can hold a second-hand costume sale on Friday 24th

February at 9 a.m. Costumes can be bought for just £1. 

Payments can made on the day via MCAS.

Please send in any costume donations to the school 

office. 
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Each child will be given a £1 World Book Day book token 

to get a FREE book! Getting a free £1 book for your child 

is easy - simply take your £1 book token to your nearest 

bookseller and swap it for a World Book Day £1 book OR 

get £1 off any book or audiobook costing £2.99 or more. 

You can find your nearest bookseller at 

https://www.worldbookday.com/participating-retailers/

Book Fair

From Monday 6th March – Thursday 9th March we will 

be holding our Book Fair in the school hall. Further details 

to follow. 

We’re very much looking forward to celebrating World 

Book Day, which could not happen without the support of 

parents and carers - thank you.

https://www.worldbookday.com/participating-retailers/
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Monday 6th – Thursday 9th March 

3.15 – 4 p.m. in the hall. 
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